The Board of Trustees met on Monday September 28, 2020 at the office of the cemetery.

Call to order at 1:35 by Pres.Richard Phipps.   Pledge of allegiance led by Pres. R. Phipps.

Members present Richard Phipps, Sandra Van Dyke.

Also present Beverly Mays with questions about bench and tree that she had requested for her son's grave site.  She was explained to that there are many requests pending for those things and that her request had not been overlooked or forgotten.

Managers report given and explained very well. CIF granted approval for funds for new backhoe. Work on niches continues with some to be installed this week.

Employee wage and benefits were discussed with raise for David to be $18.00 per hour; also $.50 at end of probation for Daryl.  Richard made motion, Sandra second. 

Next meeting Oct. 26, 2020

Meeting adjourned at 2:40


Respectfully submitted





Sandra Van Dyke, Secretary

